



ABOVE: Jace Bonsall, a third-grader at MacArthur Elementary School, visits with USD 480 board of education member Chris Jewell after completing his PowerPoint presentation to the board. The families of both children who participated in the demonstration attended the meeting and board members set aside time to meet and greet them before continuing with the evening's business.

LEFT: Diana Farrar, a third-grader at MacArthur Elementary School narrates a PowerPoint presentation about her favorite things during the "Good Things" portion of the USD 480 board of education meeting March 10. When Farrar revealed that one of her favorite foods is ramen noodles, board members joked that she would do "just fine" at college. L&T photos/Rachel Coleman